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AGENDA FOR THE REGUALR MEETING OF 
WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 7, 2022 

AT 4:30PM 
 
 
 

AGENDA 

Meeting Adjourned 
AB 361 amended the Brown Act and provides relaxed rules for teleconferenced participation in 
meetings. It requires the legislative body to reevaluate the state of emergency and the need for 
teleconferencing every 30 days. City Council has made this determination for itself and all City 
boards and commissions since AB 361 went into effect and is expected to make these findings 
again on August 2, 2022. Council is not expected to reconvene until September 12, 2022, and 
will not be able to reconsider the state of emergency and need for teleconferenced meetings 
until then, unless a special meeting is called.  
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